
             

 

                  

 

 

          Suspicious Death of Breann Welch 
 

 

 

                                

 

 

On July 13
th
 1993, 4 month old Breann Welch was rushed to YRMC.  Her 

parents, Richard and Tonia Welch, reported she had stopped breathing.  She 

was flown to a children’s hospital in Phoenix, but died the next day.  An 

autopsy revealed a large amount of blood on the brain, and blood in the 

spinal cord, as well as signs of old and new rib fractures.   

 

The Yuma Police Department is looking for information pertaining to this 

case.  We encourage anyone with information on this case to call  

(928) 373-4784 and talk directly to the detectives assigned to this case.  You 

can remain anonymous by calling 78-CRIME (928) 782-7463.  Please leave 

a message if no one is available to answer when you call. 

 

 

 

 

 
                       


